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I am a long term resident of the area and committed to supporting local services and business. I believe the 
wind turbines will benefit the local area, especially our small community with a boost to our economy with local 
employment and the benefit fund being allocated to our, local Uralla Councils community. 

Neoen has had good communication with us as land owners, explained the progress, asked permission and 
advised us when entering the property. 

Unfortunately the majority of the community is silent but not agaist the turbines. 

Our nneighbours will share the opportunities from the turbinesand spend the money locally, which in turn 
benefits the community.  

We also believe that the access to some areas will be improved making it easier to extinguish bushfires before 
they turn into wildfires, as it has in the past. 

Also help to eradicate feral animals that are present in large numbers in the bush, by opening up the country in 
some hard to reach places. 
 

 


